
 
29th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Communications with school 
We know that the success of our learners is dependent upon having a strong working partnership with 
you. We have provided the following email addresses so that you can get in touch with a member of staff 
who works with your child. 

 

Year 7   Ms Jones   Email: ACOMsJones@waverley.bham.sch.uk   
Year 8   Mr King   Email: ACOMrKing@waverley.bham.sch.uk   
Year 9  Mr Amin   Email: ACOMrAmin@waverley.bham.sch.uk   
Year 10 Mr Dowe   Email: ACOMrDowe@waverley.bham.sch.uk   
Year 11  Ms Afzal   Email: ACOMsAfzal@waverley.bham.sch.uk   
Year 12/13  Miss Chester  Email: SixthFormEnquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk  
SEND/Resource Base  E-mail: SENDEnquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk  

  
We have a central mailbox for all other contacts: enquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk, including subject 
leaders, should you wish to discuss any matters related to your child’s learning.   
 
We would like to invite you to our next parent/carer events which are listed below: 
 

- Thursday 30th November 2023 – 4:00PM – 5:00PM – a careers workshop for parents/carers 

of students in Year 11. 

- Wednesday 6th December 2023 – 4:00PM – 6:30PM – Year 8 parents/carers evening. 

- Wednesday 13th December 2023 – 4:00PM – 6:00PM – Year 12 & 13 parents/carers evening. 

Enrichment opportunities for our Sixth Form students 
Over the past three weeks, our Sixth Form students have visited Birmingham Crown Court, KPMG offices 
in Birmingham City Centre, and the Houses of Parliament. These were excellent opportunities to explore 
careers in law and finance, whilst providing a broader experience that will help students to explore their 
next steps beyond school. Our students represented themselves and the school well and with pride. 
 
I had the pleasure last week to attend the interviews for our Sixth Form Student Leadership team. We 
appointed the roles of Head Girl, Head Boy, Deputy Head Girl, and Deputy Head Boy. Congratulations 
to them and to all the candidates who presented themselves with passion and confidence. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mr H. Derry 
Principal 
Waverley School – Secondary & Sixth Form 

mailto:ACOMsJones@waverley.bham.sch.uk
mailto:ACOMrking@waverley.bham.sch.uk
mailto:ACOMrAmin@waverley.bham.sch.uk
mailto:ACOMrDowe@waverley.bham.sch.uk
mailto:ACOMsAfzal@waverley.bham.sch.uk
mailto:SixthFormEnquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk
mailto:SENDEnquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk
mailto:enquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk

